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Solar PV Pre-Design Study 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That $77,000 remaining from Phase 1 project development of P1956: PACE 

Financing Program, be directed to P2650 Renewable Energy Strategy; 
2. That $100,000 from P10033 Industrial, Commercial, and Institutional (ICI) Energy 

Efficiency and Energy Generation - Program Design and Pilot, be directed to P2650 
Renewable Energy Strategy; and 

3. That the following recommendation is brought to the 2023 budget deliberations for 
consideration: That $100,000 from P10035 Residential Energy Efficiency and 
Generation be directed to P10033 Industrial, Commercial, and Institutional (ICI) 
Energy Efficiency and Energy Generation - Program Design and Pilot, and the work 
scope for P10035 be adjusted as outlined in the June 6, 2022 report of the General 
Manager, Utilities and Environment. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on June 6, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding 
the above. 
 
Attachment 
June 6, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


